Dear Sir, 

I wish to express my extreme concern regarding the submission by the liquor industry to place a Director on the Foundation. 

As the liquor industry already has members on other high level policy forums, e.g. the NEACA, it has ample opportunity to have a voice in policy regarding alcohol issues. 

The Foundation is a funding body, not a policy body. As such, it will not be able to make policy, and presumably the liquor industry will not be requesting funding from the Foundation for its activities. 

If a position is allocated for the liquor industry, there is then no logical reason for refusing to admit BT and Phillip Morris, for the tobacco lobby, and while we're at it, for Shell, Esso and BP, for the petroleum industry, on behalf of petrol sniffers. 

I wish to restate my extreme concern, and state that the work of the Foundation will be untenable under those circumstances. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Mosey 

aMosey@bigfoot.com 

08 89526656 

PO Box 7912, 

Alice Springs, NT, 0871. 

